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 IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY — PLEASE READ  
  

Monday 26 Sep               Y6 Getting to Know You 9.05am 
                Y5 Getting to Know you 2.30pm      
                 
Tuesday 27 Sep                Mini Marathon 3.30-4.30pm 
Monday 3 Oct        Y6 Parent Rep Meeting 9.05am   
         Y5 Parent Rep Meeting 2.30pm  
         Mini Marathon 3.30-4.30pm  
Tuesday 4 Oct        Y3 Parent Rep Meeting 9.05am 
         Y4 Parent Rep Meeting 2.30pm 

Congratulations   

Nelson Stars  

Art  

Our Nelson Stars this week are: Riley 6M, Ben 

6M, Reuben 6N, Florence 6N,Erin 5M,Nelson 

5M, Xing Yu 5C, Lily G 5C, Jake 4B, Rory 3B,  

All of 3A, Ayla 2M, Maison 2M, Mason 1L,        

Inaaya 1L. You have received a certificate 

which will be displayed in the studio and 

celebrated in assembly. Keep up the great 

work!  

Headteacher Awards This Week 

Aryan 4B 

Jacks S 2M 

Adam 4B 

Maison 2M 

David 2M 

1L 

You received a headteacher 
award and will be entered into a 
raffle each half term to win a 
prize from Mrs Ward. Well done! 

Congratulations to Miss Bond who gave birth to 

Ottilie Rose Baker on the 17th September, 

weighing 6lb 15oz. Welcome to our Nelson  

family.   

We have been busy using the art room. Year 1 have been 

learning about primary and secondary colours, mixing and 

investigating.  ‘By mixing yellow and blue together,  we 

made green’ these  are called  secondary   colours’ said  

Ellie-Qiyara and Annabelle.  

by Ezra, 

Freddy & 

Patrycja 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 have been sketching. ‘We are learn-

ing  how to shade and draw faces’ 

By Daisy, Adam & Polly 

 



  

 

Thank you for attending our Getting to Know 

You meetings. We still have some more to go. 

Once we have had all the  meetings we will 

share the PowerPoint slides.     

Nelson School  is committed to safeguarding – a shared responsibility 

Uniform Sale  

On Monday, after school, the PTA will be   

holding a nearly new uniform sale. Please   

remember to bring some cash with you as 

there are some excellent bargains to have.   

Author of the week  

Dates  

Clubs  

We had a wonderful start back with clubs. It 

was great to see children take part in extra  

curricular activities, have really good fun and 

learn something different.  

Getting to Know You  

Year 6 

Year 6, went to Bushy Park to learn about 

keeping safe in different scenarios and      

learning a variety of life skills. They all had a 

great time. Alfie said, ’ I learnt about keeping 

safe on London Underground and stranger  

danger’.   


